
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Whitehall will hold a public hearing 

on the 15th day of April, 2025, to take and hear comments relating to the tentative budget as proposed 

by the Board of Trustees. This public hearing will be held at 6:00PM in the Municipal Building, 57 

Skenesborough Drive. Comments can be submitted by email to villageclerk@whitehallny.org or 

mailed to Village of Whitehall, P.O. Box 207, Whitehall, NY 12887. 

 

Dawn M. Anthony 

Clerk-Treasurer 
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